02/06/2024

Muhammad Khan
15606 sw snowy owl lane
Beaverton, OR 97007

2023 Annual Receipt

Dear Muhammad,

We are so grateful for your support throughout 2022. Thanks to you, from the United
States to the Gaza Strip, we've been able to make an impact in the lives of our brothers
and sisters around the world.

Thank you for your 2023 cumulative gift/s of $500.00.

“The likeness of those who spend their wealth in the Way of Allah, is as the likeness of a
grain (of corn); it grows seven ears, and each ear has a hundred grains. Allah gives
manifold increase to whom He pleases. And Allah is All-Sufficient for His creatures’
needs, All-Kknower.” (Surah Al-Bagarah, 261)

Our team at Muslim Aid USA wants to thank you for your good deeds and generosity.
We can only continue to do this good work with your support, and we look forward to
serving humanity with you in the way that Allah (SWT) intended.

May He (SWT) protect you and your family, and may He grant you Paradise
alongside your loved ones for your generosity. May He keep love in

your heart and may He grant you the ability to always help the less fortunate in

this dunya. Ameen.

Jazdk Alldhu Khayran.

Sincerely,

Azhar Azeez
CEO

"No goods or services were received in return for this gift"
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